A massive commercialized 308 unit apartment complex, with 474 parking spaces is about to be built
on the Wetlands in your back yard if the city allows this to pass. This will consist of 9 buildings, each
about 40 to 50 Feet tall. This project is expected to take 19 months of construction noise to complete,
and the remaining years of congestion we'll have to deal with after it is open.

This project will clear cut the 18 acres of woods behind our houses which will eliminate any privacy
we have remaining. This site plan will cause the parking lot and 4 story buildings to abut your
property. There will be an access road from Harvard street across from the commercial lot next to the
Target intersection. this will only create more congestion than we already have.

This land is home to many wildlife, with possible endangered species, as well as a brook running
through the middle of it.

There will be a meeting held at City Hall on July 21 at €:30 PM in the 2nd floor Conference Room
to express any concerns with the project to the Planning Board.



